
Clymping Beach April 2023  
 
Information from the Environment Agency  
  
Large spring tides combined with a positive tidal surge is likely to see impacts to 
Climping Beach over the weekend and into next week. The current forecast is 
showing levels peaking on Monday however these are likely to remain high all week. 
Based on these conditions we expect to issue a flood alert for Climping Beach. 
 
The shingle bunds through the car parks are in a good condition. For 2 hours either 
side of high tide, water is likely to flood land and fields at Climping. Waves will 
overtop the sea front and travel down bread lane into the rife network.  
 
Shingle and debris can be thrown by large waves. Avoid walking at the sea front or 
parking on Climping Street. Access could be restricted during and after high tide. 
                                                                                                                                         
We will monitor the beach during the tides as we have done previously and can carry 
out urgent incident response activities as required.  
 


